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Editorial.

IN this, the second issue of the Journal of the Institution of Aeronautical
Engineer's, we must first offer our grateful thanks to members of the Institu-
tion and others who have been kind enough to write and congratulate us on the

January issue and send their good wishes for the future, this has been most
encouraging, and it is very much appreciated

We are also indebted to the Technical Press for their very kind reviews

Unfortunately there has been little response to our request to members to send
contributions, and we again ask them to give this matter their attention

It is, and always will be, the policy of the Institution to do all in its power
to further the interests of its members and to generally maintain the prestige of
the Aeronautical Engineering profession, to enable us to achieve this we invite
the friendly co-operation of everyone engaged in the Aircraft Industry, as it is
by this means alone that the interests of the Aeronautical Engineers can best be
looked after

Our membership is rapidly increasing, both in members, and with the acqui-
sition into our ranks of men whose names are honoured and respected in the
Engineering world

It is hoped that 1927 will see the ever-increasing prosperity of the Institution,
and that we will look back with pride on our achievements during the year
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